
 

 

 
 

NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 
CITY OF REDMOND 

 
Second Amendment to Community Facilities District No. 2014-01 

 
The City of Redmond City Council will hold a Public Hearing in the Council Chambers, 15670 NE 85th 
Street, Redmond, Washington on September 17, 2024 at 7 p.m. or as soon thereafter as possible, on:  
 
SUBJECT:  Petition filed by Microsoft Corporation to amend Community Facilities District No. 2014-01 
per RCW 36.145 in Redmond, Washington. If approved, the amendment would add the following 
improvements to the list of those to be financed by the community facilities district: 

• Accessibility features at Redmond Technology Station such as timetable displays with text 
to speech functionality and tactile guidance indicators to assist those with visual 
impairments to navigate the site. 

 
REQUESTED ACTION:  Amend the petition by resolution. 
 
All persons are invited to comment in person at the hearing. Written comment can be sent to 
cityclerk@redmond.gov, or P.O. Box 97010, Redmond, Washington, 98073-9710.  In the event of 
difficulty attending a meeting in person, or with any questions, please contact the City Clerk at 
cityclerk@redmond.gov.  
 
                                                                       Posted:  August 30, 2024 
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